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02 September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Welcome back! 
 
Tuesday 6 September – Y8 return 
 
Y8 students to register in the quad and will have a welcome back assembly and timetabled 
lessons will start P2. 
 
Tutor Group reminder 

 Tutor Group Tutor 

8A Mr Yarwood                    m.yarwood@maidenerleghtrust.org 

8B Miss Jiang                       l.jiang@maidenerleghtrust.org 

8C Mrs Gopal                      s.gopal@maidenerleghtrust.org 

8D Mrs Kirby                        c.kirby@maidenerleghtrust.org 

HOY  Role 

Ms C Biddiss  Head of Year 8&9                  c.biddiss@maidenerleghtrust.org 

 
 
Uniform 
I would particularly welcome your support in ensuring that students are dressed according to 
the uniform policy.  Students should return to school with nail polish/false nails removed, 
please ensure make up is minimal and that students are wearing their uniform in accordance 
with the school policy which can be found on the school website. Students should also be 
equipped with Tools for Learning. 
 
 
Information Evening 
On Thursday 8 September at 6pm we are holding a Year 8 Parent Information Evening. 
This will provide key information for the year ahead from Head of Year Ms Biddiss and 
members of the Senior Leadership Team, including our approach to teaching and learning 
and how we support your child over the course of the year.    
The session will last around 45 minutes and will take place in the Main Hall. Please enter 
the school site via the Training Suite Door which will be clearly marked.  Students are welcome 
to attend with you, but the evening is primarily aimed at providing critical information for 
parents and carers.   
 
A later school 25 bus now collects from the school at 4.15pm so students can take advantage 
of after school activities and homework club. 
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Thank you in advance for your support this coming year and if you have any questions or 
concerns then don’t hesitate to contact us.  
 
 
  
Yours faithfully 
  

 
Andy Hartley    Ms C Biddiss 
Headteacher   Head of Year 8 
 


